
LaFayette Central School District 

Water Reporting 

 

As required by County & State Health Department regulations, water samples are taken from District 

wells for analysis periodically. The samples are then sent to Microbac Laboratories in Cortland. The 

reports indicate that the water supplies are of a satisfactory and sanitary quality for all locations 

however, C. Grant Grimshaw Elementary School water supplies tested higher than 20mg/l of sodium. 

Although there is not a set maximum level for sodium, it is recommended by the county that people on 

severely restricted sodium diets should be made aware. Therefore, for those that may be on severely 

restricted sodium diet, it is recommended that caution be used when consuming the water from the 

Grimshaw Elementary School. 


